Longcroft

LUXURY CAT HOTEL

Dear Abi,
In support of your application for a new cat hotel, | confirm the following:

We have two Longcroft cat hotels licensed by Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council both sited on quiet residential streets close to neighbour boundaries and being run to
a high standard

| am aware that the cleaning regime has been devised by the hotels head vet and is similar to the regime used in a veterinary practice, as a result we have never been
informed of an outbreak of any virus in your hotels. Guests are fully vaccinated before being allowed to stay.

There has never been any complaints or issues reported to licensing concerning noise, smell, cats escaping, fire, rats, cross contamination, vermin, or foxes. The
premises are very clean when inspected.

It's a very small operation with minimal impact on residential amenity in fact if you walked past the premises you would never know a cat hotel was operating there.

Kind regards
Simon

“Simon Curling

Licensing Technical Officer

Public Health & Protection
Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council



